
 
 
 
 
December 18, 2020 
 
 
To the patients of Dr. Rebecca Welch: 
 
We are excited to announce that Dr. Rebecca Welch will be relocating and establishing a new 
practice in the Sewickley Area.  OB/GYN Associates of Sewickley is scheduled to open January 4, 
2021.  Dr. Welch will be seeing patients at her new location in the Heritage Valley Sewickley 
Hospital.   The address is:  
 
                                                      OB/GYN Associates of Sewickley 

720 Blackburn Road, 1st Floor 
Sewickley, PA  15143  

412-749-8317 
 
If you currently have an appointment scheduled with Dr. Welch on or before December 31, 2020, 
she will see you at the current Tri-State OB location.  If you would like to remain a patient of Dr. 
Welch’s at the new location, please call the phone number above to schedule an appointment.  Your 
medical records through Heritage Valley & Tri-State OB/GYN are electronic; therefore the new 
office will have immediate access. 
 
Dr. Welch and staff look forward to providing you with the same high quality care and compassion 
to which you are accustomed.  The office staff will help make the transition as smooth as possible 
for you, and we look forward to serving you at the new location. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
OB/GYN Associates of Sewickley 
Rebecca Welch, MD 


